
From: Schwartz, Andrew
Sent: 12/7/2010 6:40:03 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Reference to April 2010 decision?

In the meeting this evening you referred to an April EM&V decision that spells out the inclusion of codes 
and standards in the calculation of the PEB for the 2006-2008 period. I don't see that in your 
comments. Can you please send me the citation you're referring to?

Thanks,

Andrew Schwartz
Energy Advisor
Office of President Peevey
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave.
San Francisco, CA 94102

Tel: 415.703.1175 
Email: 3s2@cpuc.C3.qov
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